
Letters: Golfers assist with
Bread & Broth dinner
To the community,

Oct. 17 was a busy and charitable day for the Edgewood Ladies
Golf Club. In addition to hosting a Boys & Girls Club golf
tournament, the Edgewood Ladies Golf Club also sponsored a
Bread & Broth Adopt A Day of Nourishment. It is definitely a
credit to the members of the golf group that they are so
involved with helping the community.

Attending their first Bread & Broth dinner, Dena Schwartz and
Paula  Gansinger  replaced  their  golfing  gloves  with  latex
gloves as they helped with packing food give-away bags and
serving the 85 dinner guests who arrived at 4pm to enjoy the
Italian casserole entrée dinner prepared by the B&B cooks.

“This was a wonderful experience, very impressive!” commented
Schwartz. “All the guests were so grateful.”

B&B  dinner  guests  look  forward  to  the  B&B  Monday  meals
provided  every  week  throughout  the  year.  The  tasty  and
nutritious meals are provided thanks to the funds donated by
the weekly AAD sponsors, such as the Edgewood Ladies Golf
Club, and the time and energy generously given by the AAD
sponsor crews and B&B volunteers. Providing healthy food and a
warm secure place to gather is a gift truly appreciated by the
struggling members of our community.

Kudos to the Edgewood Ladies Golf Club.

For  more  B&B  information,  contact  me  at  530.542.2876  or
carolsgerard@aol.com.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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